
Interested in more information or 
how to participate? 

Please check out our website at: 
www.extension.psu.edu/equine 
Or call Northampton County              

Extension Office: 
 610-746-1970 

 

This publication is available in  alternative  media on request. 

Penn State is committed to affirmative action, equal opportunity, and the diversity of 

its workforce. 

Be part of a research    

project that will aid horse 

owners across the state! 

Join us and see if you qualify for this         
exciting opportunity to help yourself, your 

farm, and your horse. Attend the short 
course and you will have the  option to  

continue as a partner in a year-long         
parasite research  project. As part of our 
team you will learn to  conduct your own 

fecal egg counts and determine the                        
effectiveness of the products you are using.   

 

Courses offered  in four PA        
locations: 

 

January 17th - Lancaster County 

February 7th - Northampton County 

February 21st - Clinton County 

February 28th - Butler County  

Become our Partner in the Penn State                     
Equine Parasite Project! 

 

Benefits to you, your farm 

and your horse… 

 Open the door to better parasite        
management on your farm. 

 Receive individualized assistance 
to   develop a parasite                  
management program. 

 Learn from Penn State specialists,      
educators and veterinarians. 

 Discover which horses have       
natural  resistance and which shed 
eggs. 

 Save money on de-wormers that 
are not needed. 

 Effectively deworm horses with 
high parasite levels. 

 Determine which de-wormers no 
longer work for your horses.  

 Give your horse the opportunity to 
be the best athlete and partner he 
can be. 

Sponsored By: 

Short Course Program Topics 

Equine Gastrointestinal Parasites: What you         
REALLY need to know 

Parasites on Pasture: Where are they hiding? 
 “Heating Up” Your Manure Management! 

Dewormers do they Work? 
 

Special guest speaker at the  
Lancaster Program:  
Dr. Martin Nielsen 

Equine Parasitologist at the University of     
Kentucky Gluck Equine Research Center 


